Plot # 15, Block # B, Admin Building, Level-3, Bashundhara, Dhaka-1229, Bangladesh. Phone: 880(2) 55668200, Fax: 880(2) 55668202, email: registrar@northsouth.edu Website: www.northsouth.edu

Registrar's Office

18.11.2021

Dear Students

Hope you and your near and dear ones are doing well.

In line with recent government directives, NSU is going to start in-person on-campus classes from **November 28, 2021**. The classes are going to be offered in hybrid mode. If you have received at least the first dose of vaccine, you will be allowed to attend in-person classes from the classrooms on campus. If you have not received the first dose, you will not be allowed to come to campus. You will attend the same classes virtually from home in real-time like you have been doing so far.

While on campus, you will be required to follow health and safety protocols and cooperate with NSU personnel. Wear a mask at all times. Sanitize hands frequently. Cover mouth and nose while sneezing and coughing. Maintain social distance. Get vaccinated as soon as you get the opportunity.

We look forward to a smooth gradual transition from on-line to on-campus classes with your cooperation. Please let us know if you have any concerns.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

(By the order of the Authority)

Dr. Ahmed Tazmeen Registrar North South University